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PATIENT  PARTICIPATION  GROUP  MEETING –13/08/2015
Attendees      Mahmud Welton



Robert Cooper



Ruth Hansford
Apologies:
Graham Willoughby, Gwladys Mabb 


Graham Hunt, Ian Tulley
Opening Remarks
The chairman sent his apologies and the meeting was chaired by Robert  Cooper.

Matters Arising
Those present asked that the weighing machine have a short list of instructions next to it.
The Ticker tape board is being replaced shortly with a completely different patient call system, which will, hopefully mean the end to the problem of not being able to see the board on a sunny day.
It was requested that Kate Richmond be asked to attend the next meeting.

Graham Hunt requested the approval of the group for the new poster inviting patients to join the PPG, everyone agreed that this sign be put up in the waiting room and anywhere else that the patients may see it and that reception know what to do if anyone expresses an interest.
Healthwatch Newsletter

The Healthwatch Newsletter was read and discussed by the group. The group needed to know if our group is affiliated to NAPP or do we have to apply.
Alzheimer’s Society’s Dementia Support Worker meeting

Gwladys Mabb who is the Alzheimer’s Society Dementia representative was not present to report.

AOB

Mr Welton brought a cutting from the local paper regarding the Shuttle bus between Eastbourne DGH and the Conquest Hospital. A brief discussion followed, all agreed it was needed but also that it probably would not happen.
Date of Next Meeting – 10/09/2015 at 1pm
Post meeting add on- G Hunt informs me that Kate Richmond has the dates for the next three meetings and he is waiting to hear back from her.
We are affiliated to NAPP.

